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New Charter

• The CRISP working group has approved a 
new charter (and appropriate milestones).

• These changes incorporate new work items 
to cover requirements and protocol design 
relating to Number Resource Registries (I.e. 
RIR’s).



Current Work Items

• IRIS core and domain registry drafts are 
currently undergoing editing for readability 
and correctness.

• Expect these drafts to go to working group 
last call very soon (the new milestones say 
January).



New Work Items

• According to new milestones:
– New requirements document (incorporating the 

old requirements and the new requirements for 
Number Resource Registries) to be submitted 
by March.

– New IRIS address registry (areg) draft to be 
submitted by June.



New Proposals

• UDP transport
– A new, lightweight UDP transport for IRIS has been 

proposed.
– http://www.ietf.org/proceedings/03nov/slides/crisp-

2/index.html
– There are nicname/whois usage statistics that suggest 

this type of transport would be beneficial.
– Some working group participants want to see CRISP 

accomplish its current milestones first.
– This is not a working group item, yet.

http://www.ietf.org/proceedings/03nov/slides/crisp-2/index.html
http://www.ietf.org/proceedings/03nov/slides/crisp-2/index.html

	Update on the IETF CRISP Working Group
	New Charter
	Current Work Items
	New Work Items
	New Proposals

